
 
 

 

 

 

20 January 2023 

 

Seeka Appoints Hayden Cartwright as a Non-Independent Director 

The Board of Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] is pleased to announce the appointment of Hayden Cartwright 
as a non-independent Director of the Company. 

Hayden is based in the Bay of Plenty and is managing director of his family's kiwifruit orchards. He is 
currently Deputy Chair of the Seeka Growers Council and Seeka’s representative on the NZKGI 
forum.  
 
Hayden holds a Bachelor of Engineering (BEng) and was previously a Certified Practicing Project 
Manager (CPPM). Hayden's 17 year engineering career in the oil and gas industry involved multiple 
leadership positions within listed companies in New Zealand and Australia.  
 

The appointment takes effect on 1 February 2023. 

 

Release ends. 

 

For further information please contact: 
 
Michael Franks   Seeka Chief Executive officer  +64 21 356516 
Nicola Neilson  Seeka Chief Financial officer  +64 21 841606  
 
 


